
On-Line Payments for School Meals (KS2 pupils) and Educational Visits at: 
www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schoolshop 
 
 
We would encourage on-line payments wherever possible, to reduce admin time and 
the chance of payment envelopes being lost at the bottom of school bags! 
 
Please register to open an account and add your pupil details. Please note, that 
when entering a year group for your children, the field can only take 2 characters (Y1 
etc. or R for Reception class).  
The school name on the system is Goostrey Primary School. 
  
Please remember your account will need updating with the change of year group 
each September. 
Payments can be made by following the link above. 
 
Should you have any queries about this system please contact our School Business 
Manager. 
 
 


